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Brass Band League Meeting

Saturday 7th May 2016
Laganvale Band Room, Wansbeck Street, Belfast

Chairperson
Boris Pinto
Attendees

Boris Pinto (Murley), David Johnston (Laganvale), Alan Hunter (1st Old Boys), Nigel Brodison (Ballyduff), Ken Tweedie (VP/CWA), Patricia Gibson (Wellington), Bill Clements (VP/1st Larne Old Boys), Jeanette Morton (Wellington), David Leonard (Dungannon), Allan Davison (3rd Carrickfergus)
Apologies

Paul Kirk (Downshire), Stephen Kennedy (Templemore)
Boris Pinto welcomed everyone to the meeting.
Minutes of Previous Meeting

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted by those who were present. 
Correspondence
Paul Kirk forward a note advising that there was very little correspondence in April, mainly Contest related noise including lost trophies!!

He mentioned that he had contacted VolunteerNow about running another Child Protection course and is waiting on them coming back with dates.

Treasurer’s Report

A note forwarded from Stephen Kennedy advised that the bank balance on 25th April was £3062.68. There are outstanding cheques from Fivemiletown & Strabane which have not been cashed by bands totalling approximately £1200. In 2015, £600 was received from the North West Festival but it did not come through until September. 
The EBBA affiliation fee for 2016 is £300, compared to £320 in 2015. 
At the end of May the balance in the account should be around £1500.
Conductors Workshop

Boris Pinto confirmed that Russell Gray is now booked for 20th August for a fee of £400. Various logistics were discussed including perhaps using the band-room of whatever band is booked for the day. Alan Hunter advised of a venue in Antrim, the only charge would be for the caretaker. 
It was agreed that feelers would go out to bands to see who would be free on the day.

Festival of Brass
It was agreed by those present that the closing date for entries will be the October league meeting.

Paul Kirk to contact bands in order to gauge interest in time for September meeting to enable further plans to be made.

Solos & Ensembles 2017

Helen & Glynn Williams have expressed an interest in adjudicating next year’s event. Patricia Gibson to discus with them further.

Any Other Business
4BarsRest to attend one of our contests and report live on it. John will do the reporting with Ashley Elliott doing photography. Paul Kirk to go back to 4barsrest with a list of dates which the league would be keen for them to attend.
There being no further business, Boris Pinto thanked everyone for coming and brought the meeting to a close. 

Next meeting will be Saturday 4th June.
Upcoming BBL Events

	26th November 2016
	Festival of Brass

	11th February 2017
	Solos & Ensembles

	4th March 2017
	Brass in Concert

	8th April 2017
	Spring Festival


Upcoming Other Events

Cory Band in Concert
24th September, 8pm
Dungannon Leisure Centre
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